
From: Adams, Marcia S.
To: Burgis, David <Burgis_David@scdps.state.sc.us>

Date: 3/28/2002 4:42:56 PM
Subject: 10% Increase for Project Phoenix trainers

Attachments: Trainers Temp Increase.xls

David,
The increase for the trainers costs about $21,000 with fringes. Do you agree with the adjusted salaries? Also, do you want 
to make the increase permanent or temporary? I will have to redo their position descriptions to make the increase 
permanent. I don't want to permanently assign them training duties as we may want to post training positions later. What 
do you think? I think I am having a problem with this because I feel like we have been threatened. I think Terry is behind 
some of this.
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